
 
 

 

 

6 November 2017 

 

 

Supervised Study for Year 12 

 

Supervised study for Year 12 pupils begins today in the Year 13 study room. These sessions 

will run each afternoon, from 3.30-4.30pm, and will provide your child with a quiet space 

with which to study after school. Attendance at these sessions is voluntary.  

 

It is hoped that pupils will use these sessions to prepare for their Mock examinations which 

begin on Monday 8 January. Sessions will be supervised by a member of staff and will 

continue until the end of the academic year.  

 

 

Mrs Sinnerton 

Head of Year 12 

 


